Holder Park
Playground
and Fence
Replacement

CONTACT

The Holder Park Playground and Fence
Replacement project will replace aging and
outdated playground equipment and all of the
fence at the baseball field.

Work Area: Holder Memorial Park, located at 1040
Timberwood Lane.

Construction Year: 2023

* Replacement of playground and modernization of
playground equipment.
* Replacement of all of the fence for the baseball field.
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